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TITAN CYBER ACADEMY'S MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Special thanks to all of those that attended our TCA Welcome Picnic this year! We
had lunch, STEM competitions, a scavenger hunt, and an amazing time with
families! Stay tuned for our next family engagment event!
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OUR TCA 2023-2024 FULL-
TIME CYBER TEAM L-R

MR. VINES K-12 SPECIAL
EDUCATION

MR. KLIPA ELEMENTARY
GRADES 4-6

MRS. WELSH ELEMENTARY
GRADES K-3

Dear families,

On behalf of the TCA faculty and West Mifflin Area School District, | want to welcome everyone
to the start of a new school year! We are very excited to begin the third year of TCA. Through
feedback from families and staff, support of our school board and administration, we have built
upon our success of the first two years and continue to improve the academic success of our
students. Our elementary students are using the same Into Math and Wonders book series that
our in-peron students are using. Middle school students are being provided more live learning
sessions. We have added numerous high school elective course offerings this year that are
engaging and exciting to be a part of. We are striving to provide our students with more options
to select courses that match their career interests and personal learning preferences. We have
planned at least one family engagement experience each month and are loking forward to
seeing our students beyond the computer in real-world interactive educational experiences. We
are looking forward to a great school year!

Yours in education, Dates to Remember

Dr. Brian P. Plichta September 4-No School Labor Day
K-12 TCA Principal
SCHOOL PICTURES
Clara Barton: 9/12
High School: 9/13

‘If you are considering cyber school for this school year, please let us know and we MS 4-5: 9/14
will be bappy to meet. “Let me know if you are interested! MS 6-8:9/15
Just call or email: Dr. Brian Plichta Homeville: 9/20 & 9/21

412-466-9131 X 1041 plichtab@wmasd.org
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